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Valued Bow Valley Community,

As the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic unfolds, the Mikes Electric team is dedicated to serving the Bow 
Valley community, with safety, reliability, and continuity among our highest priorities.

In response to a March 17 news release by the Town of Banff (via Banff.ca ) – that declared a Local State of  
Emergency in support of the Province of Alberta’s efforts to limit the spread of COVID-19 – Mikes Electric 
would like to further reassure the community we serve, that during these turbulent times, they will continue 
to receive essential utility services (water, sewer, electrical).

Mikes Electric is committed to serving the local community, and we will continue to closely monitor the 
COVID-19 government guidelines that have been set out by the Public Health Agency of Canada, so we are 
able to ensure that the critical societal role of the electrical industry remains uninterrupted.

As Banff and the Bow Valley’s most trusted electrical service, Mikes Electric pledges to power our treasured 
community through this global time of unease, so we are able to stay well-connected, albeit from a distance 
for now.

To stay up to date with us on the latest and ongoing news concerning any changes that may affect you or 
your business, please visit:
www.mikeselectric.ca/health-safety-environment

For all inquiries, please contact us at:
(403) 762-2871      or      info@mikeselectric.ca.

We wish you all the best in safety, and health.

Thank you for choosing Mikes Electric.
 
– M.E. Team.
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